
 

 

Circular: <79/2024> 
 

20 September 2024 
 
Dear Members, 
 

HKIA Third Quarterly General Meeting (3rd QGM) 2024 
 
Please be advised that the following matter will be raised for endorsement at the 3rd QGM 
scheduled for 30 September 2024, 7:00pm, at Craigengower Cricket Club: 
 
Waiving the Annual Subscription Fee of Student Membership 
 
A taskforce has been formed under the Board of Educational Affairs (BEdA) to review the 
different categories of HKIA membership. According to the taskforce’s proposal, our Council 
has endorsed to waive the annual fee (currently HK$100) for Student Membership to 
encourage their joining in. 
 
According to the Rules of the Institute, clause 19: 
“The amount of entrance fees and subscriptions for different categories of the membership 
shall be determined from time to time by Resolution of a General Meeting.” 
 
The Council therefore would like to seek members' support to waive the annual subscription 
fee for Student Members. 
 
Should you have any enquiries, please contact HKIA Secretariat at 2511 6323 or 
qgmagm@hkia.org.hk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas CHEUNG, FHKIA RA 

Honorary Secretary 
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